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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin (English and Spanish 

Translation) 
Date:  Monday, March 3rd, 2025 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family, Faith Formation, and Young 
People. We would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online 
bulletin. If you have any questions, please contact Steve Do (916) 733-0151. 
 

 

New Jubilee Year | Pilgrims of Hope Reflection 
English 

 
One of the ways that every Catholic throughout the diocese can participate in the Jubilee Year is 
to reflect upon the three diocesan themes for the Jubilee. The first theme is “To See God” based 
on the scripture passage from 1 John 3:2-3: “We shall be like him, for we shall see him as he is. 
Everyone who has this hope based on him makes himself pure as he is pure.”   As pilgrims of hope, 
we believe: One day, we shall see God as He is. What does this mean to you? And how does that 
give you hope? For further reflection and resources, please visit www.scd.org/Jubilee2025  
 

New Daily Lenten Prayers for 40 Days for Life 
English 

 
Join Us!  We invite all Christians to join the 40 Days for Life Spring Campaign (March 5 – April 13, 
2025) through 40 days of prayer and fasting for an end to abortion. You are invited to stand and 
peacefully pray with us during a 40-day vigil in front of the Planned Parenthood location in your 
community, and to help spread the word about this important community outreach.  All are 
welcome. Visit our website at: https://www.scd.org/40DaysForLife 
 
 Parents with Graduating High School Seniors – Heard of the Newman Center? 
English 

 
Are you a parent or guardian with a graduating high school senior and wondering how they’re 
going to stay connected with their faith in college? If yes, then check out the Newman Center 
Ministry. The Newman Center is a college ministry program that helps college students connect 
with their faith and build community. There are 2,000 Newman Centers across the country and we 
have three of them in our diocese.  Each location is hosting an Open House for parents & students 
to visit and learn more about the Newman Center. You are welcome to visit us at any of the 
location on the following days: 
 
Sunday, March 16, 2025 
Sacramento Newman 

http://www.scd.org/Jubilee2025


 
 
 
 
 

 
 

5900 Newman Court, Sacramento 
5:00pm – Mass 
6:30-8:00pm – Open House  
 
Davis Newman 
514 C Street, Davis 
5:00pm – Mass 
6:30-8:00pm – Open House  
 
Sunday, March 30, 2025 
Chico Newman 
5:30-7:00pm – Open House 
7:00pm – Mass 
346 Cherry Street, Chico 
 
For info on the Newman Centers in our diocese, please visit  www.scd.org/newman 
or contact the Director for College Campus Ministry: Deacon Stephen Tran, 916-733-0141  
stran@scd.org 
 
 
 Lenten Day of Reflection for Ministry Leaders 
English 

 
Lenten Day of Reflection.  All catechists and ministry leaders are invited to a day of reflection: 
"Jubilee of Hope is living the Gospel, is Being disciples."  Saturday, March 15, 2025 from 9:00am-
4:30pm @ Christ the King Retreat Center. Register at https://www.scd.org/event/lenten-day-
reflection For information contact Veronica Zeller at 916.733.0124 vmzeller@scd.org 
 
 

 Día de Reflexión de Cuaresma Para Líderes de Ministerios 
Spanish 

 
Día de Reflexión de Cuaresma. Todo catequistas y líderes de ministerios están invitados a un día de 
reflexión: "Jubileo de la Esperanza es Vivir el Evangelio, es Ser discípulos. 15 de Marzo, 2025 de 9:00am a 
4:30pm @ Christ the King.  Inscripciones https://www.scd.org/event/lenten-day-reflection Para 
información contacte: Veronica Zeller 916.733.0124 vmzeller@scd.org 
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